














"

@)

Acknowledggfient

I would like to express my sincere thanks to my fellow colleagues of the Building
Improvement Divisions, Fire Service Installations Division, Fire Service Installations
Task Force, New Projects Division and Policy Division for putting forth valuable
comments and constructive recommendations in the preparation of the guide.

Ir LEUNG Kwun-hong, FSDSM
Assistant Director (Licensing and Certification)







